Dear NCFI Finland

We, the Romanian christian nurses who attended to the 8 th European NCFI Conference wich
was helt in Valea Draganului, Romania, want to express our deeply gratitude for give us the
chance to be here.

We had a wonderful week and that is thanks to your generocity and christian love showed to
us.

Many of us would not have the possibility, even to dream to such an event.
May God bless you richly and reward you for beeing so kind with us!

With christian love, the following nurses:
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